
HAMILTON CO. SR. HIGH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

December 7, 2012 
______________________________________________________________ 

 

Congratulations to the Varsity Scholastic Bowl Foxes as they defeated the Marion 

team and the Herrin teams in competition Thursday evening.  Way to go team.   

 

FCCLA Members:  Remember to turn in your bread money today.  

 

Attention Book Club Members - there will be a brief after school meeting next 

Tuesday until 3:30 p.m. in the library.  Attendance is heavily encouraged. 

 

Attention Juniors: We need workers for the varsity basketball games next week. 

Please sign up in Mrs. Vaughan's room as soon as possible 

 

Friends pictures will not be taken this year on a set date.  You may submit pictures 

up until Christmas break or we will take your picture at lunch or in Mrs. Auten's 

room. If you are wanting your picture taken just let Katlynn Campbell or Mrs. 

Auten know. Email pictures to autenl@unit10.com 

 

Dental Safari, a mobile dental program, will be visiting the Hamilton County Jr./Sr. 

High School on Monday, January 14. Any student in the Jr./Sr. High can qualify to 

be seen. Application forms can be obtained in Health Services. These forms should 

be completed and returned to the school by Friday, January 4. 

 

.Sophomores only:  We still need 5 workers for the girls basketball game on 

Saturday, December 8th.  Please sign up on the door outside of Mrs. Wilson’s room 

if you are interested. 

 

PSAT Scores are now available from Mrs. Lueke.  Students who tested may see 

Mrs. Lueke during your free time to review your scores. 

 

Attention Student Athletes:  You are reminded that you are responsible for tricky 

trays for the Chili supper on December 14th.  Tricky Trays may be brought to the 

office next week for the Booster Club.  

 

FCA/YFC is sponsoring a canned food drive until Thursday December 13. The 4th 

hour class that brings in the most canned/nonperishable food by net weight will win 

an Auten's pizza party! All items collected will be donated to the Crisis Closet. 

Please help our community during this holiday season! 
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Attention Humanities Club members:  regarding Chili Supper  All tickets not sold 

and all money from tickets sold needs to be turned in by the end of the day on 

Monday.  All supplies not brought in by the end of today (Friday, Dec. 7th) will be 

purchased by the club money.  Do NOT bring supplies on Monday. 

 

The Interact Club has been asked to ring the Salvation Army Bell in front of Tom’s 

Market on Saturday, December 15.  Two people are needed for each shift – 8:00 to 

9:30, 9:30 to 11:00 and 11:00 to 12:30.  Sign up in the guidance office by Thursday, 

December 13.  This is a great opportunity to help your community during the 

Christmas Season.  Seniors, this counts for community service. 

 

Students considering schedule changes for second semester need to see Mrs. 

Lueke before Christmas Break. Second semester schedules will NOT be printed. 

Check schedules on Lumen. See Mrs. Lueke if you have questions. 

 

Class rings will be delivered on December 10 during both lunch periods. 

 

Students interested in being tutored after school may contact Mrs. Lueke. 
 

The following scholarships are now being accepted in the guidance office:   Due 

Dec. 11: Beta Sigma, Burke Memorial. Due Dec 13th: Matt Lueke Memorial, National 

Wild Turkey Federation. 

 

Interact Members:  It’s time to sign up for the Christmas bowling party!  Interact 

will meet at the high school at 1:30 on Sunday afternoon, December 16.  We will 

travel to Ross Cottom Lanes in Muddy for bowling and will return to McLeansboro 

for pizza.  We will be back in plenty of time for those of you who are attending 

Sunday evening church services.  Please sign up in the guidance office by December 

13 if you will be joining us for free food and fun. 

 

Please Stand and recite the Pledge of Allegiance then remain standing for a 

moment of silence: 


